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You don't often get email from dmanis@srcity.org. Learn why this is important 

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

Hello, 
I am writing to express my concern regarding the decision to require agencies to 
use the FPPC’s e-filing system for 87200 filers. The FPPC previously approved 
the option for agencies to use another system  (NetFile) as long as that system 
conformed to certain requirements; NetFile has been successfully doing that for 
years. Using NetFile provides many filers the option to file their expanded 
statements for multiple agencies with NetFile in one location. Requiring 
agencies to only use the FPPC’s system will create more work for Clerk’s to 
track when/if statements have been timely filed and will make it harder for the 
public to locate ALL filers for an agency through one system. 

NetFile currently accepts electronic filing for 60% of all Form 700’s in the State. 
This isn’t by mistake; agencies are choosing to use NetFile over the FPPC’s 
system because the system is more intuitive for users and administrators. 
Please allow those agencies to be “grandfathered” into using NetFile for their 
87200 filers to submit their Form 700’s. Please consider continuing to allow the 
use of other filing platforms that were previously approved and continue 
allowing our 87200 filers to use the current systems. 

Sincerely, 
Dina Manis, CMC (she/hers)| City Clerk 
City Clerk’s Office |100 Santa Rosa Avenue | Santa Rosa, CA 95404 
Tel. (707) 543-3126| Fax (707) 543-3030 | dmanis@srcity.org 
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